
 
 

 
 

  
November 30, 2019 
 
Mr. John Kardosz 
President – Tatum Ridge Men’s Golf Association 
c/o Tatum Ridge Golf Links 
421 Tatum Road N 
Sarasota, FL 34240 
 
Dear John, 
 
On behalf of the Adaptive Golf Association (501c3, EIN#: 58-2617166), I would like to 
acknowledge and thank you, the Board, and the Tatum Ridge Men’s Golf Association for your 
generous 2019 year-to-date donations totaling $744.00 for our adaptive golf program.   
 
We plan to put the donations to good use helping our disabled golfers here in Sarasota and 
maintaining our specialized equipment. 
 
Our weekly disabled golf program is now entering our third decade here in Sarasota, so on 
behalf of the Adaptive Golf Association program here at Tatum Ridge, as well as our affiliated 
programs in Bradenton, Tampa, Port Charlotte, and other venues across the county, your 
league’s donations are greatly appreciated.   
 
Adaptive golf is growing throughout the country due to the inherently positive values it 
promotes and as a leading recreational therapy for both veterans and individuals with 
disabilities and/or mobility challenges. 
 
Thank you again for your generous donations in 2019 and look forward to your continued 
support in 2020. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Allen Steiger 
Sarasota Adaptive Golf 
Email:  allensteiger@yahoo.com 
Phone: 860-574-4858 
 
cc: David B. Windsor, PGA 

Director of Instruction 


